
 
 
 
 
 

Open Space Working Group  
August 24, 2015 

 

Meeting Notes 
 

The South Riding Proprietary Open Space Working Group called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. at Town 

Hall, 43055 Center Street.   

 

Present were Steve Sebestyen, Julie Abel, Carol Johnson, Robin Kinkead, & Dale Urbanek. 

Also present:  

Kevin Turner, Scott Fisher, Ted Lange, Jeff Salmon, & Meggan Walker (Board members)  

Greg Petersen & Terri Lange (resident) 

Wendy Taylor & Jennifer Burke (Staff) 

 

Reviewed the proposed designs from LandDesign regarding the parcels known as “Former Library Site” and the 

Open space in West Riding. 

 

Next meeting - TBD  

 

Adjourn Meeting: 8:00 

 

 

 


